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I write to you in strong support of HB 2949, the risk bond study associated with the 

critical energy infrastructure hub along the banks of the Willamette river. The original 

choice of this site for fuel storage was no doubt out of convenience decades in the 

past, but the failure of transparency and planning for dealing with potential disasters 

due to the sighting and lack of maintenance of these structures needs to be dealt with 

as quickly as possible. This has been put off for many years by the owner operators 

of these sites. It's common sense to look into a way of spreading the risks and costs 

involved, especially among those most responsible for these risks. Please pass this 

bill. 


